
‭Monday 2‬‭nd‬ ‭October 2023.‬

‭e-SAFETY LESSON INVITE – Wednesday, 11‬‭TH‬ ‭OCTOBER 2023‬‭9.15am‬

‭Dear Parent/carer,‬

‭We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Wednesday, 11‬‭th‬ ‭October at 9.15am. Our lesson‬‭is about‬
‭exploring the amazing possibilities that come with using technology. They'll also learn from the Digital Citizens‬
‭(everyone who uses the Internet) who take a pledge to be safe, responsible and respectful when travelling‬
‭through the online world.‬

‭We will be inviting you each half term to our e-safety lessons which will cover different topics such as finding the‬
‭correct balance between media and other hobbies, keeping online friendships safe and identifying and preventing‬
‭cyber bullying. It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss where they go online and what they‬
‭might see and interact with through the year.‬

‭If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to your child’s classroom.‬
‭We look forward to seeing you.‬

‭Yours sincerely,‬

‭Miss Hargreaves &  Mrs Caulfield‬


